
I am writing to object to Policies SP PL10 and SP PL9 which propose the designation of
Green Belt for housing and other purposes.  These sites are part of historic Enfield
Chase, which is unique in the southeast and played an important role in the
development of Enfield.  It is a rare and valuable landscape asset and its loss would
cause permanent harm not only to the Green Belt, but also to the very character of the
borough.

There will be more traffic, more Poulton, more crime, and less green land, just building
to look at. I brought my house for 1 of the reasons was, the green land at the back of my
property.
The horse in the fields, bats and foxes living in there, and all sorts of wild live.
please do not build on the fields on enfield road.


